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MEMORANDUM 
 

 

TO:   The Honorable Sen. Elizabeth Steiner Hayward, Senate Co-Chair 

  The Honorable Rep. Dan Rayfield, House Co-Chair 

  Subcommittee on Human Services 

 

FROM:  Janell Evans, Budget Director, Oregon Health Authority 

 

DATE:  April 27, 2017  

 

SUBJECT:  Responses to April 25 Public Hearing Questions 

 

 

During OHA’s presentation before your committee on Wednesday, April 26, committee 

members asked questions that required additional follow-up. Here are those questions and 

our responses: 

 

Sen. Winters: Is there somewhere in your study, do you have a map that can tell us 

where things (i.e., residential facilities) are and the availability?  

 

 Please see the attached map. 
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 Kate Brown, Governor 




